
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

OLD-FASHIONED INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION SCHEDULED IN 

LAKEHURST 

 

 

 An old-fashioned Independence Day holiday will be celebrated in the Borough of 

Lakehurst.  Mayor Harry Robbins has announced the annual Independence Day festivities 

in the Borough of Lakehurst.  On Tuesday, July 3rd a fireworks display will be held at 

beautiful Lake Horicon.  Fireworks will be held at dusk.  The rain date for the fireworks 

will be Friday, July 6th. 

   

 

On Wednesday, July 4th, the twenty-fifth annual Antique Car Show draws over 

one hundred antique cars vying for trophies.  The car show will be held at the Lakehurst 

Elementary School from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.  This popular event gets larger every 

year.  A silent auction and 50/50 raffle will also be held sponsored by the Borough of 

Lakehurst Historical Society, Inc. The rain date for the antique car show is Saturday, July 

7th. 

 

 A parade, also on the 4th, will begin at 11:00 a.m., with a line-up at 10:45 a.m. at 

Railroad Avenue.   

 

 An assortment of crafters will be displaying their wares at the lake from 9:00 a.m. 

until 5:00 p.m.  Crafters are welcome to attend.  There is no charge for your space.  

However, crafters should register by calling 732-657-4141.  

 

 Everyone is invited to join in the festivities.  For more information, please call 

Borough Hall at 732-657-4141. 


